IMMIGRATION LAW OFFICES OF ELLIOTT OZMENT

Attorneys At Law
1214 Murfreesboro Pike

Nashville, TN  37217-2411

(615) 321-8888  Fax (615) 321-5230

E-Mail: elliott@ozmentlaw.com

USHCC

2010 USHCC Hispanic Excellence 

In Leadership and Business Awards

1424 K Street NW, Suite 401

Washington, DC 20005

RE:
Yuri Cunza,  Chamber Executive of the Year

Dear members of the USHCC  Awards Committee:


This letter is written in support of the application for admission by Yuri Cunza.


I have known Mr. Cunza for approximately five (7) years. Most recently, he serves as the President and CEO of the Nashville Area Hispanic Chamber of Commerce, for which I serve as legal counsel. In that capacity, he works tirelessly on behalf of Hispanic business owners, and other business owners seeking a relationship with Hispanic businesses, in the Nashville area. In that capacity, he has acquired an excellent understanding of the start-up and operational requirements of businesses. He has earned an excellent reputation within the Nashville business community and stands as a paragon of integrity.


He has also worked extensively for the protection of consumer rights and civil rights, especially of those in the Hispanic community. These community members are especially vulnerable at times to unscrupulous operators and overly-aggressive government offices, and Mr. Cunza has been at the forefront of efforts to protect our community’s most vulnerable residents.


I heartily recommend Mr. Cunza for the USHCC Chamber Executive of the Year Award. He has the character and drive to excel, and as a key leader in Nashville’s community, continue making a difference. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or inquire further.

With best regards,








Elliott Ozment








Attorney at Law
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